
NOTICE TO ALL AVIATION STAKEHOLDERS 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji is seeking industry feedback on proposed amendments to the Standards Document – Personnel 

Licensing (SD-PEL).   

The proposal for amendment includes updated requirements to the Standards Document – Personnel Licensing (SD-PEL), Section 

4, Appendix 1 outlining the adoption of the revised Aircraft Maintenance Engineer Licence (AMEL) examination requirements under 

the Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji (CAAF). These updated requirements are based on internationally recognised standards and aim 

to enhance the quality and recognition of AMEL qualifications in Fiji. Upon final approval, the new AMEL exam subjects will replace 

the existing examination subjects. 

We invite your participation in a 1-month consultation process ending 26 July 2025. Please submit your feedback using Form 

QA109 to the Standards & Compliance Department via email to compliance@caaf.org.fj.  

The draft Standards Document – Personnel Licensing can be accessed via: https://caaf.org.fj/industry-consultation-

process/consultation  

We appreciate your contribution to improving aviation safety and security in Fiji. 
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